Fraudsters want
your cryptocurrency,

be aware of who you are sending
your crypto to.

PROTECT YOURSELF!
- Once you send your crypto, it is gone!
- Government agencies do not accept cryptocurrencies.

- Conduct your own due diligence, ask questions and
do your research before sending anyone your crypto.

If you believe you have been scammed, contact your
local police service and the Canadian Anti-Fraud Centre:

1(888) 495-8501 // antifraudcentre.ca

Fraud. Recognize it, Reject it and Report it



